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International Amateur Radio Union Region 3

RELEASE

Date: 15 June 2014
2014 IARU Region 3 Directors Meeting, 

Brisbane, Australia
The directors Shizuo Endo JE1MUI, Peter Lake ZL2AZ, Prof. Rhee HL1AQQ, Geoff Atkinson VK3TL, Wisnu Widjaja YB0AZ and Chairman Gopal Madhavan VU2GMN, met in Brisbane for their annual meeting at the conference room of Traders Hotel. They were assisted by Secretary Ken Yamamoto JA1CJP and joined by IARU President Tim Ellam VE6SH, Region 1 President and Hans Blondeel Timmerman PB2T.
The directors reviewed progress on several tasks identified at the last directors meeting that was held in Tokyo, in August 2013.
The finances of the region was noted to be healthy and well within budgets set earlier. The final financial report would be prepared shortly.
Reports were received from the directors on the various responsibilities allocated to each of them and also from Coordinators and others with specific responsibilities. Reports were also tabled from IARU and from Regions 1 & 2 which broadly outlined activities in their own areas of operation. 
A special report was received form Directors Peter Lake ZL2AZ and Shizuo Endo JE1MUI on their participation at recent APG meeting where two items of special interest to amateur radio figured. This included the signing of the MoU with APT which has been agreed in principle and for final approval at the APT Plenary to be held in November 2014.
A simpler version of the strategic plan for the region was drafted and agreed upon.
Amateur radio in some of the Pacific islands had become in-active due to the departure of expatriate operators and it was noted with pleasure that some of them were now wanting to revive activities there.  

Plans for the region 3 Conference to be held in Yogjakarta in October 2015 were discussed. The final decision on the actual venue of the Conference would be taken in November 2014.
Two directors, Gopal Madhavan VU2GMN and Wisnu Widjaja YB0AZ will represent IARU Region 3 at the next AC meeting which will be held in Varna, Bulgaria in September 2104 and also at the Region 1 Conference.
It was agreed that the next directors meeting be tentatively fixed for the 11th and 17th of October 2015 at Yogjakarta, Indonesia.
_____________________________________________________
